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Heim, Kimber

From: Heim, Kimber

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Aaron Kenter

Subject: RE: ACT Investments LLC - ODOT Project

Thank you for your email Atty Kenter.  I will forward the documents to you when I am in the office on Tuesday or 

Wednesday. 

 

Regards, 

Kimber 

 

From: Aaron Kenter <Kenter@GBSKlaw.com>  

Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:01 AM 

To: Heim, Kimber <Kimber.Heim@dot.ohio.gov> 

Subject: ACT Investments LLC - ODOT Project 

 

Kimber, 

 

I hope that you are doing well. I am writing to notify you that I represent ACT Investments, LLC. I understand 

that ODOT is seeking to take a portion of their property located at the intersection of SR 256 and SR 37. Please 

email me a copy of the NOI, appraisal, and the right of way plans relevant to my client’s property. Thank you, 

and I look forward to working with you on this one.  

 

Sincerely, 

Aaron E. Kenter, Esq. 

Goldman Braunstein Stahler Kenter, LLP 
 

A 500 S. Front St. Ste. 1200, Columbus OH 43215 

P 614-229-4540  M 614-975-5130   F 614-229-4568   

  

E Kenter@GBSKlaw.comW www.GBSKlaw.com 
 

 

This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete and notify 

Kenter@GBSKlaw.com. Goldman Braunstein Stahler Kenter, LLP are not tax advisors. Contact 

your tax advisor about eminent domain tax consequences. 

 

 

 

 

 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 

attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert Button if available.  

 


